
Tony Cruickshank
TWA Consultation
Transport Strategy & Legislation Division
2D-Dockside, Victoria Quay
Scottish Executive
Leith, Edinburgh EH6 6QQ

By email: transport&works@scotland.QsLQov.uk

Dear Mr Cruickshank

Our Ref: JCC/ND/JW
ORG13-A1824

Your Ref: Consult
paper/misc/covlet

12 April 2006

CONSULTATION: TRANSPORT LEGISLATION - REVIEW OF SPECIAL PARLIAMENTARY
PROCEDURE PROVISION

Thank you for providing the Scottish Environment Protection Agency (SEPA) with the opportunity to
comment on the above consultation document.

I write to advise you that SEPA has no comments to make on this occasion. SEPA will, however
provide comments on the related consultation on proposals for a new approach to delivering public
transport infrastructure developments due by 19 May.

As a public body committed to openness and transparency, SEPA feels it is appropriate that this
response be placed on the public record. If you require further clarification on any aspect of this
correspondence, please contact Neil Deasley, Principal Policy Officer, SEPA Corporate Office, at the
address shown below.

Yours sincerely

Professor James C Curran
Head of Environmental Strategy

Chairman
Sir Ken Collins

Chief Executive
Dr Campbell Gemmell

Corporate Office
Erskine Court, Castle Business Park, Stirling FK9 4TR
tel 01786 457700 fax 01786 446885
www.sepa.orQ.uk
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